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044.  Accident Books

A recent case reported to us by a NAFLIC member highlighted the fact that Appointed
Persons are not always, perhaps for a variety of reasons, informed of accidents and incidents
relevant to the satisfactory fulfilment of their duties.  We remind members that one source of
such information is the client's Accident Book.

Clearly we do not wish to increase workloads unnecessarily, but it is our view that, since it
should be a sure means of finding out about certain types of incident, Appointed Persons
should request to see the client's Accident Book.
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